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Routines 

A reminder that morning sessions begin at 8:45am and afternoon sessions 

at 1pm.  Children will not be able to enter the building until 8:45am in the 

morning (unless attending for extra hours) and until the 1pm lunchtime 

bell in the afternoon. 

Toys 

Thank you for your support in encouraging the children not to bring in toys 

from home. This is much appreciated.  

Snack Money – 50p per session 

Thank you to all parents who regularly pay snack fund to the nursery.  

Please give this to staff each week in the case provided for each child. 

Clothing/Footwear 

Please ensure that your child has appropriate footwear 

and jacket with them each day they come to Nursery as 

we go outdoors on a regular basis. 

Topic 

The boys and girls have been learning all about ‘People 

Who Help Us’. We have visits planned from a Community Police Officer 

and from some local fire-fighters too! Please talk to your child about this 



at home and ask them what they have learned! Remember to add to our 

mind map which is located in the entrance corridor. 

Extended Hours 

Parents/carers of children who pay for extended hours should ensure 

payments are up to date.  If not, your child will return to core provision.  

Please make an appointment with staff should you require further 

information. 

Wig Wednesday 20th May 

Miss Murray in Primary 2 is running a 10k and a half marathon in support 

of Clic Sargent – children’s cancer charity in memory of Ryan McLean.  We 

wish her every success! To support this we are asking the children to wear 

a wig, or come with a crazy hair style on this day and to bring a donation 

to nursery for the charity. 

Some Dates for your diary 

In service day – Thursday 7th May. Nursery is closed to children 

Reports to Parents – Week beginning 18th May 

Holiday Weekend – Nursery is closed on Friday 22nd May AND Monday 

25th May  

Individual Nursery Photos – Thursday 28th May 

Parent’s Night – Thursday 28th May  

Graduation-  Monday 22nd June 

 

Thanks you for your support.  

The Nursery Team 


